
KW/Vina Elementary Board Report for August 10, 2021

Welcome to KW/Vina Elementary where we lead from the heart, we value life,
family, and know the children “Sacred Beings” we serve are as valuable as the
air we breathe, the water we drink, and the ground we walk on. In this up
and coming school year please join us in our children’s education journey.
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With a heartfelt handshake I would like to thank these hardworking gentlemen.
They persevered during the pandemic and worked diligently to get our KW/Vina

campus ready for the upcoming 2021-2022 “new normal” school year.
Hats off to our Custodial Engineers: Ray Day Rider, Darren Magee,

Harold Mad Plume (Groundskeeper All-Around) Francis Vielle, and Lauren Monroe.
Without these dedicated workers our campus would not function.

THANK YOU TEAM for all your hard work!!



KW/Vina Elementary Board Report for August 10, 2021

I would like to also give recognition to Memoree Tatsey and Rose Bird Rattler, the
heart and souls of KW/Vina Elementary.  These ladies are at the forefront of our
campus and always greet those who enter our campus with a smile. Their work is

pivotal at our campus for the entire district. Thank you to these wonderful ladies
who survived the pandemic and were on the frontline.

They are very much appreciated!!
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Another exceptional group of individuals who I would like to thank and introduce
are Brandy Bremner, Kelley Sharp, Ruth Shea, Betty Brock, and Nicole Whitney.
These beautiful ladies are contracted to plan and prep for the upcoming school

year. They put in long hours dedicating themselves for the love of our children and
their colleagues. They are beginning to find a balance between family and work

understanding that taking care of their own well-being is of the utmost importance.
With much gratitude these ladies are valued!!

Many Blessings from KW/Vina Elementary!!


